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Marguerite McLean 

From: Cooper, Roberta G [Roberta.G.Cooper@CenturyLink.comJ 

Sent: Wednesday, December 30,20093:34 PM 

To: Fil ings@psc.state.fl.us 

Cc: Khazraee, Sandra A 

Subject: Voluntary Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5582 

Attachments: Voluntary Cancellation of Gulf Payphone No. 5582.pdf 

Filed on Behalf of: Sandra A. Khazraee 
Southern Region 
CenturyLink 
315 S. Calhoun Street, Suite 500 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Telephone: 850/847-0173 
Email: sandra.khazraee@centurylink.com 

Docket No. 

Title of filing: Voluntary Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5582 for GulfJelepOQoeCon:tQany d~p/a 
Gulf Payphone Enterprises 

Filed on behalf of: CenturyLink 

No of pages: ____1____ 

Description: Voluntary Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5582 for Gulf Telephone CompanYd/b/a 
Gulf PCilYPbgne Enterprises 

Roberta Cooper 
Legal Secretary to Susan Masterton and Jeanne Stockman 
Voice: 850-599-15631 Fax: 850-224-0794 
Email: BolJeItCi.G.CQQper@centurylink.com 
315 S. Calhoun Street, Suite 500 ITallahassee, FL 32301 
Mailstop: FLTLHZ0501-5001 

lhlS ,HnaiL may contain confidentJil! and privileged material for the sale use of the intended recipient(s). Any review, use, distributjon or disclosure by ()thers "Uictiy 

prohibited. If you are not thec~«f ~ (or authorized to receive for the reCIpient!. please contact the sender and detet" "H e.opie, of the message. 
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Sandra A. Khazraee FlTLHZOS01-500 
Regulatory/Government Affairs 315 S. Calhoun Street. Suite SOO
Southern Region Tallahassee, FL 32301-1872 

Tel: 850.847.0173 

December 30, 2009 

Ms. Ann Cole 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Voluntary Cancellation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5582 for Gulf 
Telephone Company d/b/a Gu1fPayphone Enterprises 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

In accordance with Rule 25-24.514(2), Florida Administrative Code, this letter is to 

request that the Florida Pay Telephone Certificate No. 5582 issued to Gulf Telephone 

Company d/b/a Gu1fPayphone Enterprises (company No. TG258) be cancelled effective 

December 31, 2009. All pay telephones previously operated under this certificate have 

either been removed or transferred to Embarq Payphone Services, Inc. (certificate 

number 3822, company code TF170). 


The final Regulatory Assessment Fee (RAF) return and check for payment of2009 RAF 

will be submitted to Florida Public Service Commission Fiscal Services on or before 

January 31, 2010. 


If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

~CL{~ 
Sandra A. Khazraee 

cc: 	 Susan S. Masterton, CenturyLink 

Nancy Pruitt, FPSC 
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